
Responses from Boards 
S.B. 299 / BDR 54 - 238 

 

Board: Board of Medical Examiners 
Approved by: Todd Rich, Deputy Executive Director 
Comment: There is no fiscal impact to the Nevada State Board of Medical Examiners relative 
to BDR 54-238. 

Impact FY 2014-15 FY 2015-16 FY 2016-17 Future Biennia 

No Impact $0 $0 $0 $0 

 

Board: State Board of Osteopathic Medicine 
Approved by: Louis Ling, Board Counsel 
Comment: The Board's legislative team has reviewed the BDR and has determined that the 
BDR will have no fiscal impact on the Board. 

Impact FY 2014-15 FY 2015-16 FY 2016-17 Future Biennia 

No Impact $0 $0 $0 $0 

 

Board: State Board of Pharmacy 
Approved by: S. Paul Edwards, General Counsel 
Comment: Staff for the Nevada State Board of Pharmacy has reviewed the text of BDR 54-
238 and does not anticipate that it will have a negative fiscal impact on the Board. 

Impact FY 2014-15 FY 2015-16 FY 2016-17 Future Biennia 

No Impact $0 $0 $0 $0 

 
The following board did not provide a response: Board of Psychological Examiner 


